
 

 

 

 

Billy Shellenbarger Named Superintendent 

Clawson Public Schools 
 

CLAWSON, MI. - Billy Shellenbarger, Principal of Clawson High School and Middle School, 
has been chosen to be Clawson Public School’s new superintendent. 

“I plan to attack this job with every bit of enthusiasm I can. I 
love Clawson so much and I’m passionate about the community 
and the schools,” Shellenbarger said. 

He joined the district in 2018 as Principal of Clawson High 
School. In 2020 he added Clawson Middle School to his 
responsibilities as Principal. He served as the High School Boys 
Varsity Basketball Coach for four seasons from 2008-2012 and 
was voted MAC Conference Coach of the Year in 2011 and 
2012. 

Shellenbarger began his career at Seaholm High School in 
Birmingham where he taught English and was an Intervention 
(RTI) Specialist. Subsequently he served as the Assistant 
Principal of Northville High School from 2014-2018.  

He earned his Bachelor of Arts Degree in English Literature/ Physical Education and Post 
Baccalaureate Teacher Certification in English and Physical Education from Saginaw Valley 
State University. He received a Master of Arts Degree in K-12 Administration from Michigan 
State University.  

“I am excited about Mr. Shellenbarger being the next leader of our district,” said Board President 
Kimberly Carlesimo. “His pride in Clawson, his commitment to building a positive collaborative 
culture, and his integrity will serve us well. He is someone who listens and is committed to 
learning.”   

Shellenbarger will replace Tim Wilson who is retiring and moving to Florida August 12, after 
four years in Clawson. 


